




Chairman’s Report Memorial Hall 2016 – 2017 

 

I would like to thank the following: 

Perranzabuloe Parish Council and Perranporth Gardens Charities for their 

continued financial support.  Without the help of these 2 organisations over 

many years, the hall would not have been able to carry out the improvements 

that are required to keep the hall open to the public to hire. 

Barbara Tremewan for organising Carn to Cove theatre events raising money 

for the hall.  Barbara will be delighted to hear the next project for the hall will 

be redecoration and better lighting for the main hall. 

Peggy as Secretary and Tanya as Treasurer. 

Steve for assisting me with jobs and projects in the hall.  Committee members 

for attending meetings and your continued support to me as Chairman. 

I look forward with you to the hall’s 60th anniversary on June 17th. 

Jobs completed in 2016-17 

 Car Parking has been tarmacked. 

 Removing tree stump from drain cover. 

 New window fitted in annexe.  All windows have now been replaced. 

 Telephone now installed in the hall. 

 Wall outside hall kitchen has been repaired. 

 Hand dryers have now been installed in hall toilets. 

 

Future Projects 

 Redecorate inside of hall and annexe 

 New lighting in hall 

 New stage curtains 

 New window curtains 

 

 

 


